
Minutes of the GLC Board Meeting November 24, 2020 
 (12:00 pm video conference) 

 
Attending: Irene Eiseman, Phyllis Higman, Liana May, Carolyn Miller, and Derek Shiels,  
 

1. Board Nominations:  
The following nominated slate of Officers and Directors have agreed to serve the 
following terms if elected. An announcement of the nominees will be posted in 
the End-of-Year Newsletter. 

• President: Derek Shiels, 2021-2022, incumbent 

• Vice President: Liana May, 2021-2022, incumbent 

• Recording Secretary: Jim Hewitt, 2021-2022 (pending confirmation) 

• Treasurer: Emily Douglas, 2021-2020, incumbent (pending confirmation) 

• Director-at-Large: Carolyn Miller, 2021-2023, incumbent   
 

2. Zoom Lecture 
There was interest in setting up a Zoom Lecture Series. Liana will contact 
potential speakers.  The option of a speaker stipend was discussed. Irene will 
inquire how other chapters have worked this out.  
 

3. iNaturalist Awards 
The two top winners of the 2020 Michigan Botanist’s Big Year program were 1) 
Nathan Martineau and 2) Alex Graff.  Since both of this contestants were 
previous winners, there will be no monetary award issued this year.   
 

4. Instagram 
There was interest in setting up and Instagram account for members to post 
their plant photos.  Liana agreed to overseen the project and set up a GLC 
account.  
 
Submitted by: Irene Eiseman 


